
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 10th, 2016 

 

 

Tower Mental Health Foundation of Kansas 

Att: W. Walter Menninger, M.D. 

120 S.W. 10th Ave, 3rd Floor 

Topeka, KS 66612-1597 

 

 

Dear Mr. Menninger: 

 

On behalf of the Board of Sedgwick County Commissioners, thank you for your $500.00 

donation to COMCARE of Sedgwick County. The acknowledgement and acceptance of this gift 

was announced at the Board of County Commission meeting on August 10th, 2016.  

 

This donation will support the ongoing efforts of COMCARE of Sedgwick County to help  

people with mental health and substance abuse needs improve the quality of their lives. We 

appreciate your donation in support of this work.  

 

Again, thank you for this contribution to COMCARE of Sedgwick County. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jim Howell, 5th District, Chairman 

Sedgwick County Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


